
 

 

27th February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Year 10 option lessons on Wednesday 1st March 

As you are aware from our recent communication regarding the regional industrial action, our 

school will be closed to Year 10 on Wednesday 1st March 2023. However, as your child is 

currently completing their Person Set Assignment (PSA) in the option subject of Business 

Enterprise, BTEC IT or Child Development on this day, we require your son or daughter to 

attend school as normal for their option subject, to complete their examination work. 

We would appreciate your support in encouraging your child to attend school for their option 

lesson, as this will ensure they are able to keep up to date and on track for the completion of 

their assignment, which is equivalent to 30% of their final examination grade for the subject. 

Your child would be required to attend school in their full school uniform for their double 

option lesson only: 

• Business Enterprise with Mr Rabbett, periods 3 and 4 

• Child Development with Mrs Peart, periods 3 and 4 

• BTEC IT with Mrs Gould, periods 3 and 4 

As usual, students would be responsible for making their own way to and from school. They 

should arrive on the school site at 10:45 am for their lesson to begin promptly after break 

time. As soon as the lesson is finished at 12:30 pm, the students will be accompanied to 

reception, signed out of the building, and they would be free to return home. 

Thank you for your understanding, support, and cooperation in this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Christina Handy-Rivett 
Headteacher 


